The Mayor's Office

May 10, 2006

Mr. James Park

Tyson’s Service Corporation
3168 Spring Street

Fairfax, Virginia 22031

Dear Jim:

On behalf of the Town of Vienna and our residents, I wanted to personally thank
you for the outstanding demolition and grading job you did at the Vienna Town
Green. We were all most impressed with the quality work your company, and
especially your employees, did. Each day your staff worked diligently and
professionally making sure that the site was kept clean and orderly. The neatly
stacked piles of recyclable materials were a great example of how to efficiently
complete a demolition job. It is safe to say it was the cleanest demolition site that I
have ever seen.

Your coordination with Town staff was greatly appreciated and you have drawn
rave reviews from both the Town Manager and the Parks and Recreation Director.
We can only hope that the construction of the park goes just as smoothly. Again,
please extend our thanks and appreciation to your staff and we hope to be able to
work with you again in the future.

Sincerely,

i -'/1 j ' L s ~
M. Jane Seeman
Mayor

CC: The Town Council
The Town Manager
The Town Attorney
Director, Parks & Recreation Department
The Town Clerk
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